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Dear brethren, 

 

We send you warm greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus  

Christ. Knowing that during this time of the year and season, you are  

experiencing some snow in other parts or states of your country. We  

pray for your safety and to be spared from snow disasters. 

 

In Zimbabwe, other provinces are under serious starvation. Some  

familieas are reported to be surviving on a kind of of tree roots  

which they dry, grind and make poridge to feed on. Yes, the land is  

dry and has very little rain fall, partially in the Northern Region.  

The weather is hot being caused by the ELNINO. Generally, Zimbabwe is  

under shortage  of food. With the dwindling and unstability of our  

Economy, the general public are the most affected as far as the  

shortage of necessities is concerned. 

 

The Lord's work at Juru is on its normality. Our usual activities  

continue to be the same. We enjoy meeting together and having our  

christian fellowship. Yes, we have lost a member who moved to South  

Africa in search for greener pastures. As for Office activities, we  

have had six (6) One on One Bible Studies and five (5) counselling  

sessions with (5) families. Oh! Oh! it is quite exciting to note that  

people have need of help in many areas of life. 

 

Margaret and I are doing well. May the love of the Lord fill your  

hearts as you labour in His vineyard. 

 

 

In the love of the Lord, 

 

Noah and Margaret. 

 

 


